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The Parish Hall, Grenville Avenue, Locking, Weston-s-Mare, BS248AR Tel:07810242330
May 2018
PRIVACY NOTICE
Dear Parent/Carer,

Locking Preschool is a data controller, we are responsible for deciding how we hold and use personal data.
Locking Preschool collects information from Parents/carers and children from the following ways: 

*Registration Forms
*Funding Forms
*Verbal Conversations

*Comments made through Tapestry Journal

We may also receive personal information about children from previous settings, professional bodies or outside agencies.
We hold the following information:

*Contact details

*Medical, allergies and immunisation records
*Attendance 

*Emergency contact details

*Personal characteristics e.g. ethnic group, special educational needs, Spoken language

* Photos/videos used for observations on Tapestry.

* Parents date of birth and National Insurance details when given.

We hold personal data to monitor and report on children’s progress, support a child’s learning and to assess how well our staff are achieving.

We are required under data protection legislation to notify you of the information we hold. We report funding claim forms to North Somerset Council and use Tapestry online learning journal for our learning diaries. Locking preschool acts as the data controller to these outside agencies. No information can be shared without Locking Preschool’s written permission instructing them to do so. All data is private.

 Any information will not be shared with anyone outside of Locking Preschool without parent/carer consent unless it is deemed a medical emergency or a safeguarding issue. In these situations information will be shared on a need to know basis with outside agencies or professionals such as police medical staff or local authorities.
If a parent/Carer would like to know more information regarding the personal data we hold please speak to the setting manager or email lockingpreschool1@gmail.com.

[image: image1]